From: Ross, Lanita
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Vinyl Tote Bag Received by the Fifth Ward Office 

 

Mr. Berlin,
The office received a Rail Map Vinyl tote bag from CTA  on December 12, 2014 the value was $21.00 (twenty one dollars).
Lanita Ross 

Staff Assistant to Alderman Leslie Hairston

